
 

To our extended community family, 
 

In these difficult times, we are constantly reevaluating our procedures to 
ensure your safety, without compromising the quality and service that you 

expect from us. 
 

We have implemented the following changes: 
 
1- Free local delivery on ANY item, regardless of the cost 
2- Based on the recommendations of the RCBC and local health officials, 
there will be no seating in Poppy’s. We will be serving you only through 
take out and delivery 
3- We make our pizza and bagels from scratch in store all day. We will be 
baking extra every day to insure we can keep up with demand. There is no 
need to stockpile bagels and pizza :) We will have more tomorrow 
4- We have purchased extra cases of gloves. Employees will be wearing 
them even when not handling food 
5- We have put signs and gloves next to our TCBY frozen yogurt, toppings, 
and coffee stations for you to wear as you help yourselves 
6- We have purchased a new self serve credit card reader that allows you 
to pay without having to touch the terminal 

 
We will update you as the situation evolves 

 
Please let us know if you have any suggestions on how we can better 

serve you or if you know of anyone that we can help. 
 

Jacob, Evalyn, Carlos, Louis, Batsheva, and Louis 


